
 

 

28th February 2018 

  

Dear Parents/Carers,   

 
Build a Bird House Competition 

 
As part of the fantastic work our Eco Team are doing we would like to make our playground 

more iniviting to local wildlife, including birds. With this in mind we would like you to have a go 

at building your own bird houses for us to put up around school! 

 

Your bird house will need to be durable and strong, preferably made of wood (see example 

below). We are looking for creative designs that will make inviting homes for the birds. Your 

completed bird houses will need to be brought to the school office by Monday 16th April. 

 

There will be a prize of a £10 gift voucher for the best bird house. Happy building! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Sophie Roberts 

Eco Team Leader 
 


